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Comments: I am in support of plan B with you emphasis on opening up more terrain for all users. These lands

are ours and everyone deserves access to them and being able to enjoy them. I am a frequent user of the

chugach both summer and winter for both motorized and non motorized and I'd hate to see us Alaskans lose

access to our lands. We can share the land,there's plenty of it out there I don't think any group should be limited

to where they can go. With special emphasis on snow machines I see no reason why they should be restricted to

where they can travel. If there is adequate snow cover why should bthey be restricted? There is no restriction on

hiking and you can go skiing/snowboarding in any amount of snow and they do more lasting damage to the land

than snow machines do.


